Nnited States Senate

WASHINGTON, DC 20510

February 12, 2014

The President
The White House
Washington, DC 20500

Dear Mr. President:

Our Wisconsin Federal Judicial Nominations Commission has completed its screening process
and has forwarded recommendations of candidates to fill the open seat on the U.S. District Court
for the Eastern District of Wisconsin.

We have reviewed the applications and are pleased to recommend to you the following three
candidates to fill this vacancy on the federal court:

Beth J. Kushner
Pamela Pepper
William S. Pocan

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Buas:

Tamm# Baldwin
Unitéd States Senator




